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   With reference to the questions raised in paper IDC 98/2016 by DC member 

Ms. Yung on dolphin and coral, Environmental Protection Department (EPD) noticed 

that they asked for details related to decrease in number of dolphins, and Hong Kong 

Airport Authority’s Coral Translocation Plan.  As EPD is not the expert department 

on the two ecological topics, we are unable to respond to the questions.  

Nevertheless, we understand that the Council has invited Agriculture, Fisheries and 

Conservation Department and Hong Kong Airport Authority to respond. 

 

 

 

 

September 2016 

 


